Rebuilding Public Education NSW Department of Education

Mount Riverview Public School
Works notification | 3 July 2024

Dear staff, parents and carers,

Yesterday at 9am (Tuesday 2 July 2024), a gas leak was detected by a staff member in the
Mount Riverview Public School library.

The library was immediately locked and students and staff were asked to remain in their
classrooms.

Fire and Rescue NSW (FRNSW) attended the school as a precaution.

A plumbing contractor identified the external gas connection to the library building as the
source of the leak. The gas was turned off and the connection was capped to prevent any
further leakage.

Once the library was inspected by FRNSW, it was reopened around noon and the school
resumed normal operations.

The contractor has advised the school’s gas line requires further repair work, which will be
carried out during the upcoming Winter School Holidays.

All work will be completed by a qualified and licensed gas repair professional.
The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.

I\
. (4
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au ‘\\"'
Phone: 1300 482 651 =S
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au NSW
GOVERNMENT




